
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:54 AM 
To: 'ranello@maglaw.com'; 'abigail.reardon@dlapiper.com'; 'ad1-

agc@nycourts.gov'; 'AD1-AGC-newcomplaints@nycourts.gov' 
Cc: 'ig@nycourts.gov' 
Subject: AGC-1 Committee Chairs Anello & Reardon: (1) reconsideration; (2) 

supervisory oversight; (3) complaint vs Chief Attorney Jorge Dopico & other 
AGC-1 attorney staff 

Attachments: 1-27-22-reconsideration-1agc.pdf 
 
TO:         1st Dept. Attorney Grievance Committee Chairs Robert J. Anello, Esq. & Abigail T. Reardon, Esq. 

                                 
Because my above-attached letter seeks not only reconsideration, but your supervisory oversight of the 
corruption of the operations of the 1st Department Attorney Grievance Committee and is a complaint 
against Chief Attorney Dopico and other attorney-staff, it is being e-mailed directly to you – with a cc to 
Unified Court System Inspector General Spatz, from whom I’ve yet to receive ANY response to my 
August 27, 2021 complaint against Chief Attorney Dopico. 
 
I would be pleased to speak with you about my letter – and to appear before the Committee, including 
under oath. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
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